
January 10, 2021 – January Appreciation Month Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
January is School Board Appreciation Month.  I’d like to take this time to thank 
our school board members.  Our school board members give their personal 
time and energy, overseeing the critical tasks of budgeting and the 
management of our district.  Thank you, Debbie McBee, Lynn Lieuallen, Julie 
Muller, Dale Freeman, Gary George, Mason Murphy, and Steve Umbarger. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


